
2/6/2013 PC#4617

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of David Sher
<davidsher@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 3:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

David Sher
145 N Milwaukee Ave Apt 3027
Vernon Hills, IL 60061-4177
(847) 793-7192
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2/6/2013 PC#4618

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Joseph Cragan
<j mcraga n @ ao Lco m>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 3:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Joseph Cragan
593 Shoreline Rd
Lake Barrington, IL 60010-3874
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2/6/2013 PC#4619

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Karlene
Ramsdell <ramsdell@life.uiuc.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 3:50 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Dr. Karlene Ramsdell
1124 Moorland Ave
Shorewood, IL 60404-9618
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2/6/2013 PC #4620

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Brett Wollfe
<btwolfe@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 3:50 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Brett Wolife
1061 Butler Dr
Crystal Lake, IL 60014-692 6
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2/6/2013 PC #4621

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Steve Ramsdell
<sramsdell@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 3:50 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Steve Ramsdell
1124 Moorland Ave
Shorewood, IL 60404-9618
741-2505
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2/6/2013 PC #4622

Therrauft,John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Robert reed <belleforte2
@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Robert reed
32825 N Almond Rd
Grayslake, IL 60030-9708
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2/6/2013 PC #4623

Themauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Maria Chico
<uchbrain@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Maria Chico
2661 N Augusta Dr
Wadsworth, IL 60083-8908
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2/6/2013 PC #4624

TheauIt, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Thomas Thorelli
<thorelli@thorelli.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

Please help us protect our air! Its is deceiving for the power company to call itself something positive and genuine like
Midwest Generation.
If it were really interested in ANY generation, other than generating cash, it would act more responsibly!

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Thomas Thorelli
1070 S Ridge Rd
Lake Forest, IL 60045-3839
(312) 952-2695
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2/6/2013 PC #4625

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Juan Ayllon <jircc0l
@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Juan AyIIon
1273 Thorndale Ln
Lake Zurich, IL 60047-2 796
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2/6/2013 PC #4626

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Maria Teresa Romani
<t.romani@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Maria Teresa Romani
111 Appian Way
Vernon Hills, IL 60061-1611
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2/6/2013 PC #4627

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Leah St Martin
<Imstmartin@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Leah St Martin
P0 Box 1115
Waukegan, IL 60079-1115

(847) 920-7525
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2/6/2013 PC #4628

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Mike Poutre
<mpoutre@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Mike Poutre
103 S Emerald Ave
Mundelein, IL 60060-2669
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2/6/2013 PC #4629

Therrauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Deborah Cook
<nocoho@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Deborah Cook
38910 N Northwoods Dr
Wadsworth, IL 60083-9223
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2/6/2013 PC#4630

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Rober Kingsbury
<mabkings@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Rober Kingsbury
571 Killarney Pass Cir
Mundelein, IL 60060-1260

(847) 989-3806
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2/6/2013 PC #4631

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Donald Munro
<don.munro@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Donald Munro
1005 Windhaven Rd
Libertyville, IL 60048-3800

(847) 370-6937
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2/6/2013 PC #4632

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Amy Dicker <montana206
@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Amy Dicker
203 E Keith Ave
Waukegan, IL 60085-2136

(847) 975-0833
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2/6/2013 PC #4633

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of David Secor
<desecor@ comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

David Secor
655 Pierce Ct
Grayslake, IL 60030-1367
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2/6/2013 PC #4634

Therriau It, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Steve Molchanov
<steve.molchanov@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Steve Molchanov
1820 Crenshaw Cir
Vernon Hills, IL 60061-1242
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2/6/2013 PC #4635

Therriault, hn

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Elise Varon
<elisevaron@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Elise Varon
800 Deerfield Rd
Highland Park, IL 60035-353 1
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2/6/2013 PC #4636

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Clara JuN <cvjuhl@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Clara JuhI
213 Park Ln
Lake Bluff, IL 60044-2430
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2/6/2013 PC #4637

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of LaDonne May
<ladonnemay@ymail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 20 13-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

LaDonne May
21 Lakeview Dr
Mundelein, IL 60060-2727
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2/6/2013 PC#4638

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Leslie Korshak
<lesliekorshak@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Leslie Korshak
654 Walnut St
Apt 409
Highland Park, IL 60035-3572

(847) 926-7178

20



2/6/2013 PC #4639

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of LaDonne May
<Iadonnemay@ymail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

LaDonne May
21 Lakeview Dr
Mundelein, IL 60060-2727
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2/6/2013 PC #4640

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Susan Russo
<susielr@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.
Sincerely,
Susan Russo
219 Raymond Ave
Barrington, II 60010

Sincerely,

Susan Russo
219 Raymond Ave
Barrington, IL 60010-3018

(847) 347-2931
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2/6/2013 PC #4641

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Ken Hsu <ckhsull@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Ken Hsu
13271 W Heiden Cir
Lake Bluff, IL 60044-2909
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2/6/2013 PC #4642

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Dale Wery
<dmwery@ameritech.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Dale Wery
1251 Yorkshire Ln
Barrington, IL 60010-6524
(847) 540-5808
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2/6/2013 PC #4643

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Robert Puchli <rpuchli@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject MidwestGeneration’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Robert Puchli
2413 Sunset Ln
Lindenhurst, IL 60046-8960
(847) 356-3724
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2/6/2013 PC #4644

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Suzanne McWilliams
<sbmcwilliams@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generations variance request.

Sincerely,

Suzanne McWilliams

408 Birch Ave
Lake Bluff, IL 60044-1576

26



2/6/2013 PC #4645

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Andrea Wintroub
<andrea.wintroub@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:32 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Andrea Wintroub
1820 Ridgelee Rd
Highland Park, IL 6003 5-4349
(847) 607-8811
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2/6/2013 PC #4646

Therrauft,John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Jennifer Beltrame <jbeltramel0
@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:32 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Beltrame
1117 Palmer P1
Waukegan, IL 60085-2049
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2/6/2013 PC #4647

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Lori Del Negro
<loridelnegro@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:32 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Lori Del Negro
2927 Summit Ave
Highland Park, IL 60035-1135
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2/6/2013 PC #4648

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Linda Lucke
<linda.hiucke@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:32 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Linda Lucke

1525 Juliet Ln
Libertyville, IL 60048-4457

(847) 816-0663

4



2/6/2013 PC #4649

Therriau John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of stuart senescu
<senescu @comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

I live 7 miles downwind from waukegan near the lake. I can see the power plant polluting every time I walk to the
lakefront.The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide
poses a serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease,
and respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future. It means thjeir workers are subject to pollutiion longer.
That is not good for them.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

stuart senescu
3285 Dato Ave
Highland Park, IL 60035-1231
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2/6/2013 PC #4650

Therriau It, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Michael Prymula <vexer6
@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Michael Prymula
15780 W Russell Rd
Zion, IL 60099-9498
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2/6/2013 PC #4651

Therrauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Danielle Steidinger
<dani_stei@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.

PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Danielle Steidinger

905 East Court of Shorewood

APT 1
Vernon Hills, IL 60061
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2/6/2013 PC #4652

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Peter Whitney <peterwh224
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Peter Whitney

855 Greenview PI
Lake Forest, IL 60045-3224
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2/6/2013 PC #4653

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Ann Siegel
<annssiegel@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Ann Siegel
400 Park Ave
Highland Park, IL 60035-2663

(847) 432-7437
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2/6/2013 PC #4654

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Peter Whitney <peterwh224
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Peter Whitney
855 Greenview P1
Lake Forest, IL 60045-3224
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2/6/2013 PC #4655

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of John Moore
<john. moo re.c@ g mail .com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:34 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

John Moore
21146 N Q.uentin Rd
Kildeer, IL 60047-9370
(630) 310-7298
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2/6/2013 PC #4656

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Reid Kelly
<readkelly@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:34 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Reid Kelly
692 Cherry Ave
Lake Forest, IL 60045-2476
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2/6/2013 PC #4657

Therrbuft, John
—

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Laurence Segil
<ljsegil@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:34 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Laurence J. Segil MD

80 Lakeview Terrace

Highland Park, IL 60035

Sincerely,

Laurence Segil

80 Lakeview Ter

Highland Park, IL 60035-5042

13




